LETTER FROM THE EDITOR

The Editorial Committee has been
working hard to have this edition ready
for the Annual ASOCOPI congress
which this time will take place in
October in Bogotd. The Committee
thinks that this congress is the perfect
occasion to exchange ideas about
academic matters and to distribute HOW
to our subscribers and English teachers
from all over the country who attend

these academic events.

This is the second year that the same
Committee is in charge of the preparation
and edition of HOW. Therefore we have
made a special effort to give this issue an
ample coverage to suit both students’ and
teachers’ needs and expectations, trying
to keep a balance between theoretical

manuscripts and practical ones.

The present edition includes such topics
as constructivism, curriculum and CALL.
Needless to say these issues are receiving
special  consideration in education
nowadays. It also includes articles that
deal with such fields as teaching English
to children, Translation, Resource
Centers and the development of reading

and writing skills.

The Editorial Committee hopes that
English teachers and students will benefit
from the contents of this issue of HOW
so as to help them in their endeavor of
improving their level of English. We
look forward to receiving feedback on
this edition at the ASOCOPI Congress to
be held in Bogota.



